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THIS LETTER SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
Jacqueline Williams, Executive Director  
Ford Street Project 
139 Ford Street 
Ukiah, CA 95482 
 
RE: NOTICE OF FINAL GRANT AWARD - BEHAVIORAL HEALTH CONTINUUM 
INFRASTRUCTURE PROGRAM (BHCIP) ROUND 3: LAUNCH READY  

 

Dear Jacqueline Williams, 
 
The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) is pleased to inform you of your final 
award announcement in the amount of $3,042,000 for purposes of BHCIP project 
completion as represented in your BHCIP Round 3: Launch Ready grant application 
and approved project budget, contingent upon review and final execution of the required 
Program Funding Agreement with Advocates for Human Potential (AHP), BHCIP’s 
administrative entity.  
 
Please note that the referenced Program Funding Agreement, to be released by AHP 
within a few days from date of this notice, has been carefully drafted to address DHCS’ 
and AHP’s compliance needs, and our ability to entertain amendments to this 
agreement is minimal. Awardees may not commence work or invoice for their BHCIP 
Round 3: Launch Ready projects until the Program Funding Agreement is finalized.   
 
Funding for BHCIP Round 3: Launch Ready is derived from the Federal Coronavirus 
State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds (SLFRF), which is part of the American Rescue 
Plan. As an award recipient, you are responsible for reviewing and understanding 
general limitations and requirements applicable to these funds, including the provisions 
of 2 C.F.R. Part 200 and the disposition requirements applicable to real property 
improvements using federal funds set forth in 2 C.F.R. section 200.311.   
 
If for any reason acceptance of the BHCIP Round 3: Launch Ready funding proves 
problematic in that you are unable to execute the Program Funding Agreement, your 
project is no longer reflective of the project described in your application for funding, 
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there is concern about the perpetuity of your BHCIP project, or you are no longer 
interested in receiving funding, please contact DHCS/AHP immediately.   
 
DHCS is excited to embark on this endeavor with you to expand the continuum of 
behavioral health facilities in California. We are doing lasting work that will benefit some 
of our state’s most vulnerable individuals. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact DHCS/AHP at 
round3@ahpnet.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marlies Perez, Division Chief 
Community Services Division 
Department of Health Care Services 
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